Minutes Joint Meeting of Library Trustees and Board Of Selectmen
Date: March 27, 2017
Location: Whitney Room, Town Building
Attendees:
Selectmen: Brian Burke, Tom Ryan, Don Hawkes
Trustees: Marianne Sharin, Barbie Wolfenden, Bob Katz, Maureen Busch, Kathy O’Brien
Meeting called to order by Brian Burke at 7:12 p.m.

Barbie presented Laura Reiner as the applicant approved by the Trustees to fill the vacant Trustee seat
until the next town election. Laura is a retired academic reference librarian with 20 years’ experience.

There was a brief question/answer period and positive comments.

Don Hawkes made a motion to appoint Laura Reiner to the vacant Trustees position. Tom Ryan seconded
the motion. The vote of the joint boards was unanimous (8-0-0)

The joint meeting was adjourned at 7:17 and the Selectmen resumed their regular meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen B. Busch



